
-----Original Message-----
From: Renauti Newton 
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:01 PM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2022-00066

I Larry L. Hagan, a property owner of parcel I. D. 207-00-00-030.  I am requesting an intervention in this case #
2022-00066 and am also requesting a public hearing concerning the 345 KU Electric Transmission Line planned to
be on our property. The property in question is zoned C-2 and we have plans to develop the land into 7- 2 acre + lots
with a road into property off the new 222 Bypass. The proposed line would ruin 3- 2+ acre lots, that would cost us
millions of dollars. I know of a route west of our property that would be better and only affect R-2 property and less
populated.
Thanks,
Larry L. Hagan
RH
Sent from my iPhone
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